Manor roads repair update
January 7, 2019 at 12:14 PM

Dear Neighbor:

Beginning Tuesday of this week, extensive maintenance of our neighborhood roads will occur. This includes repairing more storm
damage from October, addressing long-term issues such as deep ruts and sand in the roads, and doing more preventative work in the
form of drainage control. While the scope of long-term repair needs is great, we continue to make good progress which is resulting in
less damage after each storm event. The extensive work on the roads this week would not have been possible without your generous
contributions. Thank you to everyone who contributed in 2018 and a special thanks to those who contributed again after the October
storm.

Sincerely,

MMNA Board

www.monumentmanorneighborhood.com
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